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Veterans 

and moreé 

Tough Mudder Competition , Westfield, MA  

~ Vincent passing through 10,000 volts                  

of live wires 
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Nursesõ 

Week 

Celebration 

An opportunity to 

honor and recognize 

the work of our 

nurses.             
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A Tough Mudder 
By Basil Tsagaris 

incent started running on a dare 
 from his wife, who had just 
completed the 2012 Boston Marathon. 
 

Taking her up on the challenge, and 
then some, he has since finished:              
2 Tough Mudders, 3 Westfield Half 
Marathons, 2 Hartford Half Marathons, 
1 Rugged Maniac, 1 Marine Corps Full 
Marathon, Wounded  Warrior Races and 
countless 5 Kôs. 
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Dr. Tom Lincoln, Sheriff Ashe, Sue Santamaria and 
Maryann Leonczyk at the Nurseôs Luncheon 
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National Nursesõ 

Week Celebration 

ational Nursesô Week is observed every year from May 6th through May 12th, to coincide with the 
 birthday of Florence Nightingale. It is an opportunity to honor and recognize the work of nurses.  

All nurses play an important role in health care and even more so in corrections. 
 

Correctional nursing practice is a complex specialty with great challenges and greater rewards.  The role of 
correctional nursing provides an opportunity for much a utonomy and independence. 
 

With the leadership of Sheriff Michael Ashe, Health Services 
Administrator Pat McCarthy and the important clinical/ 
medical direction of Dr. Tom Lincoln, we can do what we do 
best, improve the lives of inmates. We are proud and grateful 
to work with such a compassionate physician. 
 

We know that nurses are the backbone of correctional health 
care. Nurses are the eyes, ears, hands, heads and hearts that 
respond to a wide variety of health conditions. 
 
 Correctional nurses are involved with 
 everything from conducting initial intake 
 health assessments, triaging daily health 
 care complaints, responding to 
 emergencies, assisting with managing 
 chronic health care issues, vaccine 
 management, infection control, discharge 
 planning and  everything in -between. So, 
although we donôt get much outside recognition, we are proud of the roles we play and the many 
opportunities to impact lives in a positive way.  
 

The National Commission on Correctional Health Care (NCCHC) is dedicated to improving health services in 
jails and prisons. The NCCHC standards help jails and prisons improve the health care of their inmates and 
the community to which they return. Participation in the NCCHC certification program for Certified 
Correctional Health Professionals (CCHP) demonstrates professional excellence in the organization and 
delivery of health care in corrections. Of the numerous nurses employed at Hampden County, we currently 
have 18 Registered Nurses who also hold the distinction of being Certified Correctional Health Professionals.  
 

For the past two years, we have invited all 
nursing staff to nominate a peer in one of 
several different categories. This yearôs 
categories were: Clinical Excellence, Teaching 
Excellence, Humanitarian Spirit and Rising 
Star Award. These awards represent 
recognition of nurses from nurses for their 
hard work and dedication to correctional 
nursing. Sheriff Ashe was on hand to offer 
support and encouragement to not only this 
yearôs award winners but to thank all staff for 
their  hard work and continued dedication.  

(Continued Page 11) Nursesô Luncheon in Health Services  
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Week Celebration 
By Maryann Leonczyk 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Continued from Page 1) 
 

Vincentôs talents and interests are not limited to avid running.  
In addition, he is a wine connoisseur, and also served as a U.S.  
Army Certified Instructor for the Basic Rifle Marksmanship  
course. 
 

While managing a popular Boston Irish Pub & Restaurant for several                     
years (1998-2004), Vincent also trained wait staff all over  Boston about wine.  
 

Vincent is a bit of an oenophile (a lover of wine) and has over the years built his know-how, and is able to 
explain to students the basic 4 Sôs of drinking wine in order to fully appreciate its aroma and taste: See it, 
Swirl it, Smell it, and Sip it. He educated his students about tannins and terroir, which can explain a wineôs 
dry taste and the wineôs background, or where it was grown. From serving it at the correct temperature to 
using the right glass, and even how to properly hold the glass, Vincent instructed others on how to cultivate 
taste/develop a palette, and fully enjoy a glass of wine. 

 

Vincent was hired by the department in 
2007 and currently enjo ys working on the 
evening shift in our Substance Abuse Unit 
(SAU) as a Corporal/Correctional Case 
Worker. He has earned numerous awards 
from the department, and is responsible for 
training all daytime rotating correctional 
officers assigned to the SAU. He maintains 
security duties and an offender caseload, 
and ensures the proper progression of 
inmates through our varied programmatic 
and classification processes. 

          
 

              Vincent runs regularly and aside from the 
              obvious benefits of the activity such as losing 
             weight, staying in shape and improving body 
             composition, Vincent, like many others, has 
experienced the ñrunnerôs highò, that elated state sometimes felt by long distance runners.  
 

He does take care to avoid running injuries such as shin splints (medial tibial stress syndrome) and ensures 
that he uses appropriate running shoes to avoid unnecessary injury. 
 

In 2007, as a Non-Commissioned Officer, Armament Section, United States Army, Vincent supervised a 
seven member security team in Iraq; and maintained government security clearance. He was selected for 
Advanced Task Force in Operation Iraqi Freedom, and was responsible for all task force weapons systems 
under his supervision. 
 

(He served 6 years in the U.S. Army National Guard, 3 years in the Reserves, and 3 years on active duty.) 
 

Vincent grew up in Boston and holds an Associateôs Degree in Arts/Criminal Justice from the University of 
Phoenix. 
 

Without an air of pretension, Vincent  especially appreciates training others, whether itôs testing the wine, 
or on the course with a rifle, or helping acclimate rotating staff to the SAU, and showing them the ropes.  �i  

Vincent Corbett  
Runs like the Dickens,  

Shoots Straight, and a Wine Connoisseur  
 

Half Marathon, 2013, Westfield, MA,                      
Vincent at the finish line  
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